
HERTFORDSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 
 

NOTICE UNDER SECTION 14.2 OF THE ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 
 

TEMPORARY CLOSING OF A4251 HIGH STREET, NORTHCHURCH BY NOTICE 
 

NOTICE is given that owing to the likelihood of danger to the public whilst gas works are being 
undertaken, all vehicular traffic is temporarily prohibited from using that length of A4251 High 
Street, Northchurch from a point 50 metres south east of its junction with Bell Lane south 
eastwards for a distance of approximately 50 metres, except for access. 
 
An alternative route will be via A4251 (High Street/Tring Road), A41 (Tring Interchange/ 
unnamed road), A416 (Kingshill Way/Kings Road) and A4251 High Street 
 
or via A4251 High Street, A416 (Kings Road/Kingshill Way/Chesham Road), A41 (unnamed 
road/Tring Interchange) and A4251 (Tring Road/High Street). 
 
If you have any queries about these works or the temporary road closure, please contact Sam 
Joy tel.0330 016 96 96 at MLP Traffic or Ben Crabbe tel. 0300 123 4047 at Hertfordshire 
County Council. 
 
The work is expected to take 8 days to complete when started on the 31 August 2023.  
 
The prohibition imposed by this notice can remain in force for up to 21 days. 
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